
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mr P Bellamy 
Abbey Road                 Tel: 422163 

Bourne                           

 

11th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

REARRANGED CHRISTMAS 2022 DIARY DATES 

Following discussions with Father Chris yesterday we have reviewed some of our 

Christmas Service dates and have agreed the following changes to bring them more in 

line with Advent and to fit with Church availability during this busy time: 

 

Reception Nativity in School 

Was: Thursday 1st December 

Now: Wednesday 7th December 9.15 a.m.  

 

Y1, 2 & 3 Carol Service at Church 

Was:  Monday 5th December 

Now: Wednesday 14th December 10.00 a.m. 

 

Y4, 5 & 6 Christmas Service at Church 

Was: Wednesday 7th December  

Now: Friday 16th December 10.00 a.m. 

 

We are aware that some parents/carers may already have arranged time off work to 

be able to attend and wanted to give you as much notice of these changes as possible.   

 

We look forward to sharing these very special services with you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Sarah Moore 

Executive Headteacher 


